[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Certified Healthy Oklahoma Awardee,

Congratulations!  We are pleased to inform you that you have met the criteria to become a Certified Healthy Congregation.  Certified Healthy Congregation recognizes congregation sites that make a positive impact on the health of employees and patrons.  Your contribution in creating a healthy environment is important to the future of Oklahoma.

As you know, there are three levels of certification: Basic, Merit and Excellence.  You earned the Basic certification and are invited to attend the annual Certified Healthy Oklahoma event on March 1, 2017 at the Embassy Suites Norman- Hotel & Conference Center, 2501 Conference Drive, Norman. The event features an awards luncheon from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. where your organization will be honored. Online registration is now open and will close on February 27, 2017.  All attendees are required to purchase their registration in order to attend the event.  The event venue has a limited capacity and as we have had a doubling of Certified Healthy organizations, registrations will be accepted until venue capacity is reached. Please register early to have the best opportunity of attending this event.

 Included in the registration is an exclusive opportunity to attend a Certified Healthy Oklahoma workshop featuring interactive breakout sessions to learn from seasoned awardees on how to implement practices and policies to continue growing the health of your organization.  The workshop will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and is included in the registration fee.  The website below will allow you to register for the workshop as well as the awards luncheon.   Please register online for the event at http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2736304
